
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2016 
 
 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South  
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
On December 1, 2016 the Bridger Valley Electric Association Board of Directors authorized 
changes to the filed tariffs to be effective February 1, 2017.  Enclosed are revised tariff sheets 
reflecting those changes for filing with the Public Service Commission. 
 
The Board approved the changes for consumers in both the Wyoming and Utah service 
territories.  BVEA is concurrently filing identical changes with the Wyoming Public Service 
Commission. 
 
We respectfully request that these schedules be accepted for filing. 
 
If you need any additional information or have further questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jud Redden 
General Manager, Bridger Valley Electric Association 
 


